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10 ANALYSIS ON RE-ADMISSIONS TO HOSPITAL (PAC7-2018) 
 
At its meeting on 12th September 2017 (Article XI of the minute of the meeting refers), the PAC 
directed the Chief Finance Officer to submit a full analysis of reasons for re-admission to hospital by 
January 2018 following completion of analytical work commissioned by the Unscheduled Care Board.  
Resources identified by the Unscheduled Care Board have not yet been available as expected and as 
a result the detailed analysis has been delayed.  The Unscheduled Care Board has given a 
commitment to identify alternative resources to support the progression of this work. 
 
The PAC is asked to note the position. 
 
 


